
VILLAGE OF MT. AUBURN 

SPECIAL MEETING 

AUGUST 13, 2019 

 
The Village Board of Mt. Auburn met in regular session with Mayor Brent Milburn presiding. 

The meeting was called to order with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Present were: Mayor Brent Milburn, Board Members: Charlene Saulsberry, Amber Dooley, 

Denise Carey, Sandra Gooder, Rick Clayton, and Bridget Willard. Clerk Sheri Clayton and 

Treasurer Gerry Mahr were also present.  

 

Also present were: Attorney Dennis Atteberry. Several residents were also present, attendance 

sheet on file. 

 

A motion was made by Trustee Rick Clayton and seconded by Trustee Sandra Gooder to appoint 

Trustee Amber Dooley as interim Mayor to take over all duties and responsibilities of Mayor of 

the Village of Mt Auburn effective immediately. 

Trustee Vote: Charlene Saulsberry – No. Amber Dooley – Yes. Denise Carey – No. Rick Clayton – 

Yes. Sandra Gooder – Yes. Bridget Willard – Yes.   

 

Clerk, Sheri Clayton, swore in Amber Dooley as interim Mayor. Amber assumes all duties and 

responsibilities  of Mayor of Mt Auburn effective immediately.  

 

 

Mayor Comments: 

 

Brent thanked all for coming.  

 

Next regular meeting will be held on September 3rd, 2019 at 7pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Sheri Clayton, Village Clerk 
 


